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RoAF  is  essentially  a  faith-based  organisation  that  relies  on  prayer. 
Below and overleaf we offer some prayer pointers, but please feel free to 
add your own items as they come to mind. Prayer is our connection with 
God’s ultimate power source and, without prayer support, this work would 
achieve nothing of lasting value. 

Sharing donated food ...

Once again the old year with its memories of difficulties and successes 
gives way to the new one - what challenges will it bring?  Perhaps one of 
the few certainties of the new year is that there will still be needy people 
left behind by the progress being made in the wider society.

We  will  be  endeavouring  to  help  where  we  can  but  we  too  face 
challenges including an ageing team, changes in legislation and transport 
regulations,  and  competing  interests.   But  such  is  the  nature  of  an 
endeavour that relies on voluntary support and we take this opportunity 
to thank for your support thus far and look forward to the year ahead.

The Romanian Aid Foundation and Asociatia Neemia
289 Court Lodge Road, Horley, Surrey RH6 8RG, UK

Strada Spiru Haret nr 9, Dorohoi 715200, Botosani, Romania
© January 2025   email: asneemia@yahoo.co.uk    website: www.roaf.org

Give thanks …
1. For a year of support from our colleagues, both local and in the UK.

Give thanks …
1. For another year of demonstrating God’s provision for those in need.
Please pray …
1. For God’s guidance as we plan for this year.
1. About a future where the only certainty is uncertainty itself.

There  was  an  excellent  response  to  our  pre-Christmas  food  appeal, 
resulting  in  some  3½ tons  of  food  being  received  directly  from  the 
customers of three local supermarkets.  This is different from our daily 
collection  of  short-time  food  in  that  the  food  has  been  purchased  and 
donated by the customers themselves.  The collection was undertaken in 
co-operation with the Centre of Hope and the food was shared between 
our respective beneficiaries.

Also during December we were able to have some more of the maize 
from the  warehouse  land milled  into  flour.   Despite  the  poor  growing 
conditions  earlier  in  the  year  our  land did  produce  a  worthwhile  crop 
which we can mill and distribute during the winter months.

Firewood is still the principal - often the only - means of heating and 
cooking for many of the people that we help.   At the beginning of the 
month we were  able  to  purchase  and distribute  several  loads  of  wood 
using funds received specifically for that purpose.

Please pray …
1. For our staff facing a busy workload in wintry conditions.
Food, Flour and Firewood ...
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